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Dear Pastor and Co-laborer, June-August 2024

At Hope Christian Academy: Honored t’o I—Obor s

Christian education is not only a means by which we can share the gospel, but it also serves as a platform
through which we can disciple the little lives in our care. The children soak up the doctrinal teaching and hide
those life-altering truths in their hearts. The incredible aspect of teaching and discipling children is that they
cannot hold that in. They go home and naturally share with their parents the “Good News” of the gospel. Last
year we had a handful of students get saved and we rejoice in that. However, our joys increased as we saw one
family after another start to come to church and bring our students to the services. We
now have families coming to our church that desire to become members and serve in
any way needed. The school is only able to reach its fullest potential by being linked to
the local body of believers. This provides a pathway to follow that leads them out of
darkness into light. We are honored to labor at Hope Christian Academy. There is a
huge need for likeminded laborers to give 1-2 years or more to teach these children. If
you or someone you know would be interested in a short term missions opportunity,
please contact us.

With Medical Missions Outreach:

Creativity combined with a compassionate heart
is essential in order to reach large groups in our
community. We have been graciously given the
opportunity to partner with MMO and see our
community receive both physical and spiritual
care. The medical attention removes cultural barriers and presupposed ideas and leaves the heart wide open to
hear what motivates us to share on such a selfless level. Through the June medical brigade we were able to lead
one hundred and five people to the Lord. We are always honored to labor with such an amazing ministry like
MMO that facilitates our local missions endeavors through medicine.

Alongside a wonderful faculty:

Our hearts are blessed and our burden is lightened by the teachers that the Lord
has sent to teach in the school. Their willingness to come to Honduras and the
hours of preparation have demonstrated a surrendered heart to the Lord. Their
commitment to excellence has been reflected in the quality of their work, their
patience, and their passion to teach a biblical world view. We are honored to labor
alongside these amazing missionary teachers.

A ministry need:
We are asking the Lord to provide a much needed vehicle for the use of church and school transportation. We
currently have five church bus routes (using 3 big school buses and 2 vans). We have
outgrown the capacity of the one van on the routes for both the church and school.
A larger capacity bus would be extremely useful in order to maximize time and
fuel costs turning two trips per route into just one. We are asking you to join us in
prayer asking the Lord to guide and provide for this need.

Because He Lives,
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